
2020 Instructions for applying to the Pepperdine University ISPP program 

 

Please see the information below that details the application process to Pepperdine University's 

ISPP program. If you have any other specific questions, please email the director.  

 

Second Round Applications  

In addition to any materials submitted through DICAS, Pepperdine University requires an 

application be submitted directly through the University. Please go to the link below and you will 

find an "APPLY NOW" button that will take you to the application.  

LINK: https://seaver.pepperdine.edu/admission/application/graduate/. 

 

If you would like additional information on our program please go to this link. 

LINK http://seaver.pepperdine.edu/naturalscience/graduate/nutritional-science-certificate/ 

 

The supplemental materials required for the application are:  

1) Transcripts  

2) Letters of recommendation- Please note: the Pepperdine application requires you to enter 

emails -if you do not plan on submitting different letters than those found in DICAS, enter my 

email in the space: sunnie.delano@pepperdine.edu.  This will let the admissions office know you 

do not require additional letters. 

3) Verification letter from DPD program and,  

4) Proof that you did not match through DICAS (this can be a screen shot of the notice).  This 

can be added under DICAS or the Pepperdine application as attachments. 

 

If you applied to the national match this year, you have these supplemental materials through 

DICAS. If you apply to our program through DICAS we will access these materials and transfer 

them to your Pepperdine file and you do not need to submit the supplemental materials 

again.  

 

We will be accepting applications until April 17th.  Interviews for those candidates being 

considered for 2020-21 are tentatively scheduled for two dates, April 12th and 19th.  These will 

be either in person or via skype.  

We are accepting up to 10 interns this year. You will be notified via email if you have received 

an interview and of your interview time. These notifications will begin April 9th through April 

17th, based on when your application is received and reviewed.   

If all 10 positions are not filled, we will continue to accept applications on a rolling basis 

until the positions have been filled. 

 

Please contact me if you have any additional questions.  

 

Sunnie DeLano, MS, RDN  

Director, Nutritional Science Certificate Program-Individualized Supervised Practice Pathway 

(NSCP-ISPP)  

Flora Laney Thornton Nutritional Science Program, Pepperdine University  

Phone: (310) 506-7064  

Email: sunnie.delano@pepperdine.edu 
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